
Mr. Harold Weisherg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Harold: 

I always enjoy hearing from you because you are 
factual and analytic in what you say. I was very 
sorry to hear about the arterial blockage in your 
thigh and the plastic artery, etc. I am glad that 
it was successful and hope you are feeling better. 
Good luck to you and I am always interested in 
anything new that turns up. 

friend, 
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CRIMINAL DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
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